
 

 

21 May 2024 

 

Dear Archibald Families, 
 
The Department for Education expects all mainstream state-funded schools to provide a 32.5-hour week 
(or 6.5-hour days) by September 2024. 
 
Therefore, our school day times will marginally change as of Monday 1st July 2024, in preparation for the 
start of the new school year. 

• The school doors will open at 8.40am. 
• All children must be in school for 8.45am, when the doors will promptly close. 
• The end of the school day will remain at 3.15pm 

Any children arriving after 8.45am will need to enter school via the main office.  From 1st July 2024, 
arriving after 8.45am will result in a late mark. 
 
We look forward to continuing to work with you. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Rebecca Turner, Headteacher, and the Governing Body 

 


